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Date: 2023.09.27    
 
 

Product: MICRO FEATHER DISPOSABLE OPHTHALMIC SCALPEL 
WITH PLASTIC HANDLE 

 
 
Dear Customer,  
 
This letter is to inform you of a Field Safety Corrective Action initiated by the manufacturer 
FEATHER SAFETY RAZOR CO., LTD., JAPAN for the affected Ophthalmic Knives. 
 
The Competent (Regulatory) Authority of your country has been informed about this Field 
Safety Corrective Action.  
 
Transmission of this Field Safety Notice 
This notice needs to be passed on all those who need to be aware within your organisation 
or to any organisation where the potentially affected devices have been transferred. (As 
appropriate) 
 
Please transfer this notice to other organisations on which this action has an impact. (As 
appropriate) 
 
Please maintain awareness on this notice and resulting action for an appropriate period to 
ensure effectiveness of the corrective action. 
 
Please report all device-related incidents to the manufacturer, distributor or local 
representative, and the national Competent Authority if appropriate, as this provides important 
feedback. 

  
Contact Details of European Representative and Importer 
Company:  pfm medical ag 
Address:  Wankelstraße 60, 50996 Köln, Germany 
Phone: +49(0)2236/9641-220 
Fax: +49(0)2236/9641-51 
E-mail:  recall@pfmmedical.com 

 
  









Reply Form – Field Safety Notice, FSN-2023-09-27 
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<Insert Logo of Supplier>  <Insert Supplier Contact 
Details> 

Dear Customer,  

You were supplied with article batches affected by the attached Field Safety Notice. 

Customer / 
User 

 <to be included> 

Product Micro Feather Disposable Ophthalmic Scalpel with Plastic Handle 
manufactured by FEATHER SAFETY RAZOR CO., LTD., JAPAN 

Affected 
articles, batch 
no. 

<to be included> 

We require the following information from you as proof and for reimbursement purposes. 
Please tick as appropriate! 

I herewith confirm that 
I have received the Field Safety Notice, understand its contents and have forwarded the FSN to all users and 
customers who have received affected products.  

I have identified and blocked the following affected batches and arranged for them to be returned to pfm 
medical. 

I have identified and blocked the following affected batches and that subsequently the products were 
destroyed and disposed of in accordance with national requirements (Certification of Destruction). 

I no longer have any products of the affected batches in stock. 

Please list here the products that are returned or have been destroyed. 

REF Article Description LOT Quantity 

Remarks: 

Signature: 
Name: 
Date: 

Please return the response form to 

<Insert Supplier Contact Details> 




